Edsel Ford High School



April 15, 2016

Learning

Welcome future parents and students of the class of 2020!

for

Life

Dear Parents,

We are so excited about having your child attend Edsel Ford High School next year! In an effort to make your child's high school years successful, we are inviting you to attend our annual Freshman Orientation. The program will begin promptly at 6:00 pm in the auditorium on Wednesday April 20, 2016. This presentation will give all prospective parents and students an introduction to the administrative and support staff that will be assisting the students during their high school career and helping them prepare for their future endeavors. This is a great opportunity for you and your child to learn all about what Edsel Ford High School has to offer. After the presentation, tours of the building will be conducted and our administrative and support staff will be available to provide information pertinent to your child's educational career.

Along with orientation, we will be hosting our first ever World Culture Night. It is going to be a celebration of all the rich diversity that makes Edsel Ford special. The celebration will include activities and the opportunity to purchase food tasting tickets at a small cost. The proceeds will help our student groups and clubs.

It is highly recommended that you and your child attend this very important orientation. We look forward to meeting all of you on Wednesday, April 20th at 6:00 pm. Please feel free to contact Mr. Kiefer (9th Grade Counselor) at (313) 827-1523 or Mrs. Haddad (9th Grade Lead Teacher) at (313) 827-1527 for any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Scott Casebolt

Principal

Edsel Ford High School

Susan Noland

Assistant Principal

Edsel Ford High School

Zeina Jebril

Assistant Principal

Edsel Ford High School

! مرحبا بكم أولياء الأمور والطلاب من صف 2020

اليها الآباء والأمهات

نحن متحمسون جدا حول وجود طفلك لحضور مدرسة ادسل فورد الثانوية في العام القادم! في محاولة لجعل سنوات المدرسة الثانوية لطفلك ناجحة، نحن ندعوكم لحضور برنامج

التوجيه السنوي لطلاب الصف التاسع . وسوف يبدأ البرنامج في تمام الساعة6:00 في قاعة المحاضرات يوم الأربعاء 20 أبريل 2016 وسيقدم هذا العرض تقديم كل الآباء المحتملين والطلاب مقدمة إلى الموظفين الإداريين والدعم التي من شأنها أن تساعد الطلاب خلال دراستهم الثانوية والمساعدة على الاستعداد لمساعيهم المستقبلية. هذه فرصة كبيرة بالنسبة لك ولطفلك لتعلم كل شيء عن ما لديها ادسل فورد المدرسة الثانوية لهذا العرض. بعد هذا العرض، سيتم تنظيم جولات للمبنى وسوف يقوم موظفينا الإداري والدعم يكون على استعداد لتقديم المعلومات ذات الصلة إلى مهنة طفلك التعليمية

جنبا إلى جنب مع التوجه، فإننا سوف تستضيف اول ليلة للثقافة العالمية لدينا. انها ستكون الاحتفال ذا التنوع الغني الذي يجعل ادسل فورد خاص. وسيتضمن الاحتفال الأنشطة وفرصة لشراء تذاكر تذوق الطعام بتكلفة صغيرة. فإن العائدات تساعد الجماعات الطلابية لدينا والنوادي

ويوصى بشدة أن لك ولطفلك حضور هذا التوجه مهم جدا. ونحن نتطلع إلى لقاءكم جميعا يوم الأربعاء 20 الربعاء 6:00. لا تتردد في الاتصال بالسيد كيفر (وتشرين درجة مستشار) في (313) 827-527- أو السيدة حداد (وتشرين العلمية الرصاص المعلم) في (313) الاتصال بالسيد كيفر (9تشرين درجة مستشار) في (313) المعلم عن المعلم المعلم عن المعلم المعلم عن المعلم المعلم عن المعلم المعلم

،مع خالص التقدير

Casebolt سکوت	سوزان نولاند	زينة جبريل
المدير	مساعدة المدير	مساعدة المدير
ادسل فور د مدرسة ثانوية	ادسل فورد مدرسة ثانوية	ادسل فورد مدرسة الثانوية